Appointment term extended of existing
Non-Executive members of Northern
Ireland Transport Holding Company

The Secretary of State for Northern Ireland has announced that the
appointment term of existing Non-Executive members of the Northern Ireland
Transport Holding Company (NITHC) has been extended.
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